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To Whom It May Concern:

I have the honour to convey to you the attached document, representing the submission of
The Bahamas in response to Note No. DESA-10/3508 dated 1December 2010, which requests the
views of Member States on the strengthening of institutional arrangements to promote international
cooperation in tax matters.

Sincerely

Paulette Bethel
Permanent Representative

Department of Economic and Social Affairs
Financing for Development Office
Two United Nations Plaza
Room DC2-2172
New York, NY 10017
Email: taxffdoffice@un.org
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